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Dear editor,

The paper “The effect of channel restoration on ground beetle communities in the floodplain of a channelized mountain stream” is a very interesting and timely paper on the response of ground beetle communities to eco-friendly structures regulating the discharge and velocity of the water in the stream channel. River incision can be observed in many regulated rivers, but we still hardly understand the consequences for terrestrial biodiversity. In that regard, the topic is of broader interest, the results not only relevant for carabidologists but subject to conservation in general. Neither the manuscript nor any parts of its content are currently under consideration or published in another journal. The results of the paper were presented during the 17th ECM in Primosten, Croatia.
Best wishes,
Renata Kędzior
